Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)  
re: streetwork notice
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I would like to request street work notice / opening notice for 1-3 CHEAPSIDE LEICESTER LE1 5EB, going back as far back as possible. 

I work for British Telecommunication and somebody has damaged our apparatus. 

Please include the reference: WES1/11576 in your response

Answer:

The StreetWorks register for works done by utilities is available for viewing to any member of the public at City Hall during office hours by prior appointment.  

Any requests to view the StreetWorks register should be made to traffic-operations@leicester.gov.uk
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because, in accordance with Section 21 of FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of EIR, the information is made publicly accessible to the applicant by other means/ in another form or format.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
